
 

 

June 23, 2021 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I just wanted to give you an update that we have completed our last round of facility wide testing 

and have no new COVID-19 positive cases in the facility. The previous positive individual has 

made a full recovery. With this good news, today will be the last day our fourth floor will be on 

isolation precautions. We will continue to conduct symptom checks for all residents and 

employees daily and unvaccinated employees will still be required to be COVID tested twice a 

week. 

We understand the limited visitation has made scheduling visitation difficult at times. We have 

freed up some additional space in our Community Dining Room to allow for more visitors at one 

time. I have updated our ECF Visitor Response Plan. The revised Visitor Plan will be updated on 

our website for your reference. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


